
FAQ
Q: How do I register for the Congress?

A: To register for the Congress, please click here.

Q: How can I pay the registration fees?

A: Payment of registration fees can be made by credit card or
bank transfer. For full details please click here.

Q: Can I receive an invoice under the sponsoring Company/
Hospital’s name?

A: Yes. During the registration process, you are required to
insert Invoice Details, this information will appear on the
invoice you receive by email when completing the registration
process.

Q: Can I register for the Conference without paying?

A: Yes, but your registration will be confirmed only when full
payment is received.

Q: Can I register before the early fee deadline and pay later?

A:  To  benefit  from  the  early  fee  registration  discount,
payment must be received before the deadline.

Q: Can I register onsite?

A: Yes. Onsite registration is available during the Conference
days. Onsite fees will apply.

Q: What does my registration fees include?

A:  For  full  detailed  entitlements,  please  check  the
registration  page.

Q: Will I receive a confirmation letter after I have finished
registering?
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A: Yes. A detailed confirmation letter and receipt will be
sent to you by email as soon as payment is received, and
registration  is  completed.  You  may  use  this  confirmation
letter for visa application purposes.Q: How do I apply for a
visa?

A: Visa regulations depend on your nationality and country of
origin. We suggest you contact your local Egyptian Embassy for
official instructions on the specific visa regulations and
application  procedures  that  may  apply  to  you.  It  is  the
responsibility  of  the  participant  to  obtain  a  visa  if
required.

Check here if you need a Visa.

Q: Where can I get a congress invitation letter so that I can
apply for a visa?

A: Invitation letters for visa purposes are available only to
registered participants. The option to issue an invitation
letter is available within the registration process. At the
end of the registration process, you will be able to generate
an invitation letter, and you will also receive a confirmation
email with a link to the invitation letter.

Q:  Is  it  possible  to  send  an  official  invitation  letter
directly to my local Consulate?

A: Unfortunately, we are unable to send invitation letters
directly to consulates. Invitation letters are prepared solely
for individuals and are mailed directly to them.

Q:  Can  the  organization  intervene  or  speed  up  the  Visa
application process?

A: The sole authority to approve or deny visa applications is
the Egyptian authorities.

We do not have any power or influence over it.Coming soon.
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